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In Saitama Prefecture, 
there have been many cases
where bags, wallets and
expensive power tools were 
stolen from vehicles.

Be sure to lock 

the doors of 

your car

even if you 

leave your car 

for a short time.

Do not leave your valuables

in your

car.

Be sure to park

your car in a

parking lot with

lights and security cameras.

Beware of vehicle burglary!!

Precautions against
vehicle burglary

Lock your car

when leaving.

Don't leave

your valuables.

Parking lots

with lights and

security cameras.

Use a security

product


